#### **Autumn Term in Oak Class!**

Welcome back – we hope you had a restful and relaxing half term break.

This half term we will continue on your child's learning journey together. There will be lots of learning about ourselves, as well as enjoying all the festivals and celebrations that will occur over the next few months.

Please email us with any questions you may have and thank you in advance for all your help and support.

Mrs Keeler and Mrs Harker.

### **Understanding the World**

We look forward to learning more about ourselves and the world we live in – both inside and outside.

We will notice similarities and differences and record our observations.

#### **Mathematics**

We will continue to learn about numbers and different ways in which they can be represented. Do you see any numbers on your way to school? What do you know about those numbers?



## Knowing Yourself -Who am I?

## **Expressive Arts and Design**

We shall experiment with song, music and dance, noticing how it makes us feel. We will also use a range of materials, tools and techniques to be creative and develop our imaginations.

# Personal, Social and Emotional Development

We will continue to learn more about the children through games and talk, and help them to build relationships with others. We will also develop their confidence with peers and asking for help.

## **Communication and Language**

We shall be learning lots of nursery rhymes and looking for patterns in words.

### **Literacy**

We are proud of all the sounds we have already learnt, and will continue to build upon those and use them in our ever increasing reading skills.

#### **Physical Development**

PE days will be Wednesday and Friday, please send your child to school in their PE kit on those days. We will work on our balance and coordination, alongside learning about the importance of good health.